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Falmouth EMA Advises Water Available for Residents after Water Main Break 

 

Falmouth Emergency Management announces that it has a crew standing by at Falmouth Central 

Fire Station at 8 Bucknam Road today (Monday) from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. to fill water jugs or bottles 

for residents effected by the water main break at the intersection of Woods Road and Longwoods 

Road in Falmouth.  The water main break occurred sometime on Saturday evening and crews from 

Portland Water District have been on scene since then working to repair the line.  The broken water 

main has caused approximately 50 houses on Longwoods Road to be without water since early 

Sunday morning.  The fire hydrants on Longwoods Road are also inoperable until the water main is 

repaired. 

 

Residents can bring their containers to the back of Central Station today from 4 p.m. to 7p.m. and 

crews from the fire department will fill them.  Portland Water District is hoping to have the work 

completed by late Monday night.  Traffic around the circle at the intersection of Woods Road and 

Longwoods Road has been detoured around the work crews.  Please use caution in the area. 

 

End of release. 
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